MINISTRY OF FISHERIES AND RODRIGUES
REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS
INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI)

(AUTHORISED UNDER SECTION 24 (2) (A) OF THE PUBLIC PROCUREMENT ACT 2006)

Invitation for EOI for Consultancy Services

Marine Ranching Project

The Ministry of Fisheries and Rodrigues (MOFR) of the Republic of Mauritius is proposing to implement a Marine Ranching Project through a Post Larval Capture and Culture (PCC) with the prime objective to restock the lagoon.  It is expected that the PCC can provide a worthwhile tool to enhance and sustain the fishery resources in Mauritius.  It aims to replenish the lagoon of Mauritius and will be beneficial to the fishermen community and the public.

The Ministry of Fisheries and Rodrigues is inviting interested consultants both local and international to participate in providing this service.  Interested Consultants must provide details of their capability and experience relevant to the proposed project.  The project will involve provision of technical assistance to ensure the success of the project by a fully versed consultant for a period of eight months. The Ministry of Fisheries and Rodrigues is under no obligation to shortlist any consultant who expresses interest.
The EOI should be submitted in 2 copies at the address below by 13.30 hrs local time by Thursday 29th December 2011 at latest and must be clearly marked “EOI -  Consultancy for Marine Ranching Project”:



The Permanent Secretary



Ministry of Fisheries and Rodrigues



Attn: Chairperson, Departmental Tender Committee



4th floor, LIC Bldg



President John Kennedy Street



Port Louis



Republic of Mauritius

Further details of the project may be obtained from the Public Procurement Portal at http:// public procurement.gov.mu
Date:
29th November 2011
